	BATH AND NORTH EAST SOMERSET COUNCIL


	(THTTC2954 TEMPLE INN LANE, TEMPLE CLOUD)
(TEMPORARY PROHIBITION OF USE BY VEHICLES) ORDER 2022


	Notice is given that Bath and North East Somerset Council in exercise of its powers under section 14 of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 intends to make an order to the effect of which will be to temporarily introduce a road closure in that length of Temple Inn Lane, Temple Cloud starting south of its junction with Golden Way extending south for approximately 40 metres. USRN: 47917897


	This order is required because works are being or are proposed to be executed on or near the road to replace a fire hydrant by Bristol Water on the 29th November 2022 for a maximum period of 5 days. The road will only be restricted as and when traffic signs are in position and may not be effected for the whole of the period but only for so long as is necessary to execute the works. This is anticipated to be for THREE DAYS.  

ALTERNATIVE ROUTE: Temple Inn Lane – A37 Upper Bristol Road – Station Road – Venus Lane – Marsh Lane – Temple Inn Lane – Vice Versa. 

Link to One.network: https://one.network/?tm=130397003 

Applicant Details: Shelby St John
Telephone: Bristol Water 0117 966 2267
Email: shelby.stjohn@bristolwater.co.uk 

	

	Dated: 10th November 2022

Traffic Management Team
Lewis House
Manvers Street, 
Bath
BA1 1JG
	




Chris Major
Director of Place Management 





